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July 20, 2009 

 
 
 
Ms. Julie Orchard, Secretary  
Public Service Commission of Utah 
400 Heber Wells Office Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 

Re: Qwest Infrastructure Sharing Agreement with Direct Communications Cedar 
Valley, LLC   

 
Dear Ms. Orchard: 
 

Enclosed please find an executed Infrastructure Sharing Agreement between Qwest 
Corporation and Direct Communications Cedar Valley, LLC (“Direct Communications”).  This 
Agreement is made pursuant to Section 259 of the Telecommunications Act of 1996. 

 
Qwest and Direct Communications are filing this Agreement with the Commission for 

informational purposes only pursuant to 47 U.S.C. § 259(b)(7).  Commission approval of this 
Agreement is not required. 

 
Please feel free to call me if you have any questions or concerns about the enclosed 

agreement.  Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 

Very truly yours,  

 
Alex M. Duarte  

 

 

Enclosure 
cc:  Kip Wilson – Direct Communications Cedar Valley, LLC (w/o encl.) 
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